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Decision: PRESTO Partnership Opportunities 

Meeting Date:  March 23, 2016 

The Board approved the recommendation in the staff report, as follows: 

“It is recommended that the Board: 

1. Receive the confidential update related to PRESTO partnership 
opportunities; 

2. Authorize that the information contained in the confidential update remain 
confidential in its entirety as it involves the security of the property of the 
municipality or local board”. 


